
The Scholastic Book Fair is Almost Here!  
  
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to GLA, and you are invited to come and share in 
this celebration of literacy with us! 
 
The tremendous success of our past Book Fairs shows that our GLA families believe in 
the power of books, and that we all want to nurture the love of reading in our students. 
The students absolutely love this event, and they can’t wait to see the great books that 
are available! 
 
By purchasing books and other merchandise from our Scholastic Book Fair, you are 
directly impacting the quality of our GLA Library. Depending on our total sales, we could 
earn as much as 60% back in credit to purchase books and even small furnishings for 
our Library. 
 
Where: G.L. Armstrong School Library 
When: Tuesday, May 8th – Friday, May 11th, with most classes having an opportunity to 
preview and/or purchase books during the school day 
 
Open House Family Event: As always, families are invited to visit us during the GLA 
Open House on Thursday, May 10th! 
 
Parents may also drop in on the Friday morning during Period 1 (8:40-9:40) to 
make last-minute purchases. 
 
Payment options are cash, debit, Visa and MasterCard. No cheques please. 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support of this exciting and important event! 
 
 


